[image: image1.png]Press Release Wer




For Immediate Release:                                                               Contact: Chandler Smith
October 8, 2013 






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller: I Share Governor Sandoval’s Concerns 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today responded to Governor Brian Sandoval’s concerns about the effects of the government shutdown on Nevada: 

"I share the Governor’s concerns. In Nevada, we solve problems when the Governor sits down and talks with legislative leaders. Let this be a lesson to President Obama and Congressional Leadership on both sides of the aisle for Democrats and Republicans to sit down, communicate, and come up with a solution,” said Senator Dean Heller.
The Governor detailed his concerns about the shutdown in a meeting with members of his cabinet earlier today. 
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